
 
 

5 March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This week is ‘Waste Week’ (4th – 10th March).  To celebrate this, we are launching an 

Eco-based competition where we would like children in Key Stage 1 to use recycled 

materials to create a new Eco mascot.  

 

This could be made from using cardboard boxes, yoghurt pots, bottle tops, newspaper, 

tin foil, kitchen roll (anything you can find).  There will be a prize for the new mascot 

chosen for our school Eco display! 

 

Happy recycling!  We look forward to seeing what the children create.  Please bring 

any creations into school by Friday 22nd March. 

 

The KS1 Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

   

Louise Jones                        Sean Sly 

Executive Head  Acting Deputy Head 
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